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Tuesday, May 17, 2016  

***For immediate release*** 

 

Denfeld Robotics tops list of teams headed to the Minnesota State Robotics 

Competition 

 

Denfeld Nation Automation (DNA) Team 4009 is the number one ranked team out of 30 

high schools heading to the Minnesota State Robotics Competition this weekend.  They 

earned their spot primarily due to the team’s undefeated championship run at the Lake 

Superior Regional, where they also earned the prestigious Engineering Inspiration 

Award.  The State Competition will take place from May 20th-21st at the Mariucci Arena 

located in the University of Minnesota. For more information visit the team’s website at: 

www.denfeldrobotics4009.org.  

This is the last official competition of the season following the team’s two regional 

events and DNA’s successful performance at the World Championship where they 

made it to the semifinals in the Galileo Division. Overall the team has had an amazing 

season, and is looking forward to another exciting competition this weekend. 

  

 

 

http://www.denfeldrobotics4009.org/

